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FOREWORD

The project team has been commisioned by the
Commercial Division, Canadian Embassy to conduct a Study on
Environmentai and Safety Protection Equipment Industry.
The study covers the overview on Environmental and Safety
Protection Equipment to the Canadian Investors who are

interesting to invest in this industry.

The success of this étudy is a result of the
cooperation and generosity of many people in both government
and private sectors. Especially the officers from the
Ministry of Industry, the office of the Prime Minister,
Ministry of Science, Technologies and Energy etc, who gave

worthy assistance and advices.

The Commercial Division,Canadian Embassy is
appreciated for her honourary permission provided to us to
undertake this study. It is hoped that this report will be
able to help promote the Canadian investment 1in
Environmental and Safety Protection Equipment in this

country.

Assc.Prof.Sawart Yamvongsri
Researcher
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